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Deacon 
(David H.)


April 15 2015

BUCKHORN SKINNERS 
NEWSLETTER

Notes from Captain Gun Walker 
(Gordon C.) 
Agenda discussion of items for Nov. BHS business meeting. 
A nice meat shoot on good day at the range.  Thanks to Bloody Muzzle and 
the Gun Walker for doing the shopping and providing the prizes on the meat 
table.  Good to welcome Scott Drake (that ol’ Mountain Mule) back for the 
Meat Shoot. 

Deacon will be submitting the results of the shoot to Ron. 
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Treasurers report.  
We have money in the bank to pay for our insurance which goes up every year. 
30 Beg Letters for the 49th Annual Buckhorn Skinners Colorado Squirrel Rifle 
Championships and we have received four (4) replies with several nice prizes from 
Jas. Townsend & Sons, L & R Lock Company, Museum of the Mountain Man and 
Crazy Crow Trading Post. I have written and sent a thank you to these four generous 
donors.  
The Treasurer has accepted her new camp name as Dream Weaver. 

Kathy Cisar 
Treasurer, BHS 

The Treasurer has accepted her new camp name as Dream Weaver. 

Kathy Cisar 
Treasurer, BHS 

Motion to accept treasurer’s report by Peter, second by Ron Ring.  
Motion carried. 

Bush Loper 
November 15th 
2020

Club points to date: 

Bush          
Loper

Two.     
Dogs

Many 
Knives

Gun   
Walker

Dream 
Catcher

Dancing 
Waters Deacon

Bloody 
Muzzle

Wind 
Runner

Two    
Eagles

Bush 
whacker

Standing 
Moose

Iron         
Hand

22 42 28 55 13 41 34 55 10 49 49 15 7
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Cap and Flint Report from Deacon:  

Lots of flints available: 
$20 for 10 flints each: ½. 5/8, and ¾ 
$22 for 10 flints each (French): 7/8 
$20 for 10 flints each (Black English) 
#10 caps and #11 caps available at $10 / tin. 
European caps at $14/tin 

Maximum of 2 tins / customer. 

Thanks to Bush Whacker for offering his supply of caps for purchase by BHS members. 

Old business: 
- Thanks to those who participated in cutting up the tree on Pat’s property. 
- Need to have a BHS workday to clean up the property around the shed (and trailer?).  Bloody 

Muzzle and Gun Walker to determine a date for this activity. 
- Review and discussion of changes to BHS bylaws.  Peter moves to table further discussion of 

changes to BHS bylaws.  All members are encouraged to review the bylaws.  There will be a 
vote to either accept, accept with modifications, or reject the changes at the January holiday 
event. 

New business: 
Scott has requested to be moved off of member status to Associate or Honorary Status. 

Dale has started to collect prizes for the 49th BHS Annual Squirrel Shoot.  Members should donate a 
prize with a minimum value of $25.  The BHS Club was established in 1975.  Peter has suggested we 
ask Amanda to create a special item to commemorate the 50th anniversary of the BHS.  Dale will send 
Amanda an example of the old flag which could use as an example. 

Next shoot is the Captain’s Shoot on Dec. 15.  

Motion to adjourn by Two Eagles with second by Bloody Muzzle.  Motion passes without exception. 

Bloody Muzzle 
(Ron R.) 
January 21 2018 

Some fine Spring 
shooting weather 

August 18th 2019
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Buckhorn Skinners Turkey Shoot Results 

Deacon (David H.) 

	 The weather was perfect for a mid November Day.  Twelve shooters enjoyed it.  
They were in order of skill and final score: 

Jeramie Allee	 	 	 142 points 

Randy Preston	 	 	 139 

Peter tho Seeth	 	 	 128 

Ron Ring	 	 	 	 112 

Carl Schaal	 	 	 	 96 

Louie Silva	 	 	 	 93 

Loyd Schindelbower	 	 79 

Dale Crabb	 	 	 	 79 

Gordon Cisar		 	 	 77 

David Hoffman	 	 	 76 

Gavin Schindelbower	 	 51 

Scott Drake	 	 	 	 15 

	 The prizes were frozen meat, picked off of the table in order of high to low 
shooting score.  The club supplied the meat, four turkeys and lots of smaller frozen 
meats. 

	 We had a wonderful surprise visit from Scott Drake who now lives in Wisconsin.  
We are all happy to see you are looking healthier and happier than when you had to 
leave us. 

	 We now have a good supply of No. 10 and No. 11 caps.  Please only buy only two 
tins per month, to give all the percussion shooters a fair chance at these.  We also have a 
very good supply of flints.  7/8 & 3/4 French Amber and 3/4, lots of 5/8 and a few 1/2 
English grays. 
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